

TOWN/VILLAGE OF HARRISON COMPTROLLER'S OFFICE

TO:

RONALD BELMONT, SUPERVISOR AND MEMBERS OF THE TOWN BOARD

FRO:

MAUREEN MACKENZIE, COMPTROLLER

RE:

TOWN BOARD MEETING OF AUGUST 15, 2019

DATE:

JULY 23, 2019

The following requires a Town Board Resolution:

Authorization is requested to accept the generous donation from PEPSICO Inc. in the amount of \$20,000. The monies will be used towards the renovations and playground equipment being installed at Wilding Park on the corner of Oakland Avenue and Haviland Street.

Respectfully submitted.